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Beloved in Christ, this new year dawns with so much hope after the 
last year.  Although we are still in the midst of the pandemic, we see 
in the distance a time when social distancing and online worship will 
be only a memory.  This is a time for patience and vigilance, but also 
a time of thanksgiving that vaccines are working and being 
distributed and that our congregation is strong and vital.  I pray that 
the New Year is one of hope and blessings for every one of us and for 
Amazing Grace! 
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